DN KL Dol (10, BENTINCK FAMILY H1S70Ry

From: Lt Col (retd) W.W.KERR

Glasgow .

30/3/95

Dear Constable Bennis,

I apologise for the delay in sending you permission to dispose
of Captain George Bentinch's bayonets as we discussed on the
phone some weeks ago. Part of the delay was my sudden
remembering that in fact my uncle had a daughter who had the
immediate claim to these articles. I then phoned her much to
her surprise since we have never been in close contact lately!
It was very pleasant to talk after six years, but the main
outcome was that she would be delighted for the Dornoch
Heritage Museum to have them.

I enclose two excerpts from our family history which may be of

interest.

Should the Museum not be interested in them please let me know
and I will give them to my Regimental Museum - The Royal
Highland Fusiliers - for whom I have been fundraising to
completely refurbish it.

Thank you for your interest, but I am sure you will be glad to
see the back of them.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely”

-W.W.Kerr




